
TO: City Council 

FROM: John Doan, City Administrator 

DATE: June 7, 2022 

SUBJECT: Association of Washington Cities 2022 Annual Business Meeting Voting Delegates 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Confirm the selection of Councilmember Agabi, Councilmember Dahlhoff, and 
Councilmember Swarthout as voting delegates at the Association of Washington Cities 
(AWC) 2022 Annual Business Meeting.  

 

 
2) Background: 

 
Councilmember Agabi, Councilmember Dahlhoff, and Councilmember Swarthout have 
volunteered to represent the City at the AWC Annual Conference this year as voting 
delegates. The AWC Annual Conference is scheduled for June 21-24, 2022, in Vancouver, 
Washington. Each city has the opportunity to designate up to three voting delegates for the 
AWC Business Meeting. Voting delegates can be staff or elected officials. Mayor Sullivan 
and City Administrator Doan will be attending the conference also.  

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
VISION | MISSION | BELIEFS 
 
Partnership | We work collaboratively with residents, businesses, and community 
organizations. We also actively partner with other jurisdictions to address regional, state, 
and even broader issues.  
 
Learning | We are a learning organization which strives to benefit from past experience, 
foresight, and innovation to seek new ways to enhance the community and improve City 
operations and services. 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

 Select different delegates.  
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 
Cost for attendance at the conference are included in the budget and provided for in Council 
Rules. 

 

 
6) Attachments: 

 
None. 


